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To whom it may concern.
The area currently an RV park should be returned to its original intent as a parking area for visitors.

The current parking situation is very dangerous and will get even worse with the plans for caltrans to eliminate
parking on highway one and the park proposed where visitors currently park.

This is the only area available close to the beach that does not require crossing highway one.

It is a matter of equity. Let the less affluent visitors have access to safe parking. There is a new RV park owned by
the same owner that can accommodate the more affluent RV crowd.

The logic of removing public parking, when visitors to our beautiful coast has increased so much is baffling.

Please take into consideration other agency’s decisions to REMOVE public parking and the implications of that
before eliminating even more parking to the general public.

Thank you
Kerri Kemp Gardner

el Granada, ca 94019

Sent from my iPhone





